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Upcoming Events 
& Reminders:

January

• 25th Eudlo Day 
20.30pm-2.30pm

• 26th Public Holiday

Welcome back! I hope that the Christmas and holiday period was
full of making wonderful memories. It is fantastic to see so many
happy faces arriving at school, ready to learn, experience new
things and make new friends. Our first day was a wonderful success
and classes are settling into their new routines and new learnings
for the year. Eudlo day this Thursday will be full of smiles and the
chance for families to meeting each other. In our small school we
greatly value the connections we (the staff) can make to families
and our Eudlo community.

Class information 
meetings

8.15am in your child's 
classroom

Platypus
• Wednesday 31st January

Koala and Echidna
• Thursday 1st February

Dingo and Possum
• Friday 2nd February

Please bring sun safe togs, sunscreen and towel for wet 
play!



In this hot weather students are certainly enjoying the airconditioned classrooms. It
is a great idea to pop a frozen water bottle into lunch boxes to keep lunches cool and
to encourage your child to drink plenty of water.

Afternoon homework centre will start in week 2.
Mrs Louise O’Reilly is the adult in charge on the
three afternoons. Homework centre has its own
mobile phone so please save this number
0474 778 854 into your phone so if you are
running late you can contact the school, as the
office is closed at 3.15 most afternoons. If you
wish to access our afternoon homework centre
you will need to have the form filled out before we
can allow any new students to attend.

In week 2 of the term we will have a series of
information mornings for families and I hope you can
take advantage of the opportunity to meet with your
child’s teacher. If you are unable to make it please feel
free to make a time to speak with the teacher.
It’s always tricky for staff if you just drop in, especially
in the mornings as our mornings are used to prepare
resources and our classrooms for the day. Staff never
want to say no, so it just means that they end up
playing catch up all day. So please just email your
child’s teacher, ring up the school or pop in to make
the appointment. If its urgent and can not wait,
definitely interrupt!



Tuckshop is on once a week with the main meal
being served at first break 10.50pm and a snack
being served at second break 1.50pm.
Volunteering can be every week or once a
month or whatever suits your schedule.

If you would like to become a member of the
Eudlo super volunteers club or if you would like
more information see Chappy Nova or pop up
to the office to have a chat.

We will be forever grateful.

Everyday day at school is important
Attendance – strategies to keep your student’s attendance above 95%
Did you know research shows that in Queensland, higher student attendance at school is
associated, on average, with higher student achievement? Why is regular attendance at
school important? Regular school attendance will mean that your child has a better chance
in life. Your child will achieve better when they go to school all day, every school day P-12.

✓ they learn better
✓ they make friends
✓ they are happier
✓ they have a brighter future.

Why must I send my child to school?
Under Queensland law, you must make sure your child of school age is enrolled and
attends school all day, every school day unless they have an acceptable reason. Illness or
competing in a school sporting event are acceptable reasons for being absent from school.
A set routine can help get your students to school every day:

✓ have a set time to go to bed
✓ have a set time to get out of bed
✓ have uniform and school bag ready the night before
✓ have a set time for starting and finishing breakfast
✓ set a time for daily homework activities

Speak about school positively, education means a future of choice not chance, be firm,
send your child to school every school day including their birthday and the last day of
term!

Super volunteers are needed to help with Breakfast club and
Tuckshop.
Breakfast club runs each morning and consists of making platters of
toast ready for 8.30am.

Super 
volunteers

needed







An itemised list and original forms for signing are available from 
our school website or a paper copy is available from the office. 

Invoices for the 2024 Student Resource Scheme will be sent out via email 
early this week. If you have already made payment just ignore the invoice 
as the system will catch up. Payment methods are on the invoice and 
information has been included on the following page.  If you have any 
questions regarding the student resource scheme don’t hesitate to call or 
drop into the office, we are here to help. 






